
Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: 7 /12 Council Agenda 

From: Erica Villarreal <ericagv10@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 20211:37 PM 
To: Morales, Margo <mlmorales@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: Arts and Culture Commission Resignation 

Esteemed Councilwoman Rivas, 

I want to thank Mayor Gordo for the opportunity to serve on the Arts and Culture Commission since November of 2019 
and to you for allowing me to stay on after you became the Councilmember for District S. 

Unfortunately, due to constraints on my time for personal and business related reasons, I have to resign from the 
Commission as of May 1, 2021. 

I look forward to an opportunity to serve on a Commission again in the future when my schedule allows. 

Respectfully, 

Erica Gutierrez 
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Item 14 



Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: 7 /12 Council Agenda 

-----Original Message-----
From: _montano <rcrumont@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 27, 2021 9:13 PM 
To: Gordo, Victor <vgordo@cityofpasadena.net> 
Cc: Stewart, Jana <janastewart@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: PCOC 

Mayor, 

I hope this find you well. 

I am in my second year of my term as a member of the PCOC. I have enjoyed my time serving this 
committee, albeit through covid . As you well know, residency within Pasadena is one of the eligibility 
criteria to sit as a commissioner. Unfortunately however, I must resign my post as my family and I 
have moved to Altadena and therefore am no longer eligible to serve as a resident. 

I would like to ask that you keep me in mind, that in the event any business seat comes available, I 
would like to again serve. It was 15 years that worked for the City and I am grateful and proud of what 
I was able to accomplish Even though my employment has changed, much of my work continues to 
focus on benefits to Pasadena. I am disappointed that I must resign, but the situation as it is, I do not 
currently have an option. 

Thank you for your support and take care. 

Robert Montano 
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